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December 19, 1995
Dear Mr. Cooper,

What fun to receive your letter and know that our TIS station was’
heard in Massachusetts! Great! There are two recordings that we have
going, with the stations being about 8 miles apart. They each broad-
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ge, ®so that way irave been why you couldn't

understand it very wéll. They overlap somewhaf. They are on 24 hours

™ a day, giving driving routes and camping information, etc. The call
letters are KFB 759 and KFB 760. As for the power, I am totally in

the dark. The machines themselves are a 1000 and a 1200, if that helps.

Thank you for your letter. I hope you have fun trying to pick us up

again!

Sincerely,
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Wanda Moran

~ Park Ranger



